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Mr Graham Limburg
16/69 Boundary Rd,
WAHROONGA 2076.
20.9.2015.

Director of Planning and Environment

Planning Services, Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney

NSW 2001

Dear Sir,

Re: Further Development of Barangaroo
B pseny. Me. S8 -&557- R/ SY By fhorz,
I wish to set out my extreme objection to the proposed Crown Casino ”
construction at Barangaroo South, and the proposed adjoining development.

You are reminded that there was an original approved development in relation
to the Casino and related buildings and I note with considerable concern that the
developer intends to abandon the original proposal and to create its own form of
development. The proposed height and inordinate bulk of the developer’s
intentions make a complete mockery of the planning approval procedure.
Development of the nature now sought is totally inconsistent with what was
approved and on no account must be permitted.

I also would strongly object to the excessive bulk of the proposed development
and in particular the manner in which it firstly is significantly damaging the
views of residents in high rise buildings adjacent to the development and
secondly to the manner in which public land is being stolen.

Yours sincerely,
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